
Wednesday 19th December 2023 

  

Christmas Greetings 

 



 

      

 

 

                                  

Vedhaa, year 4 Oak 

  



Singer of the Year 

 

 

On Thursday, we had our 

Singer of the Year 

competition. It was a very 

special ocassion, as we 

welcomed our talented judge, 

Cat Stevens.  

 

As always, all the finalists 

sang really well so it was a 

difficult decision for our 

judge.  

 

Our year 3 finalists were 

Tanush, Sreshtha, Aditya and 

Inaaya.  

 

In year 4 our finalists were 

Megha, Nimah, Arabella and 

Ronnie. 

 

Our year 5 finalists were 

Sophia, Eliza, Shaurya and 

Siana. 

 

Our finalists from year 6 were 

Lorenzo, Reyansh, Yasmina, 

Kiara, David and Raphael. 

Congratulations to you all! 

 

Our year group winners… 

 

Year 3: Sreshtha 

Year 4: Arabella 

Year 5: Siana 

Year 6: Raphael 



  

Our 2023 Singer of the Year  

is  Kiara, year 6 Rowan 



A huge thank you  

This term we have focussed on raising money for the Mount Vernon 

cancer centre and for trail equipment for the lower key stage 

playground. 

Mrs Agnew organised wreath making for the children and some of our 

parents organised a wonderful school disco.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These events raised a magnificent £2000 for Mount Vernon cancer 

centre and £1,400 towards the trail equipment.  

Special thanks to Nahid Abubacar, Aymen Malik, Kaushi Desai and 

Syma Hussain for all their hard work in organising the disco and to all 

the parents who supported in the lead up to, and on the evening of 

this event.   



Pantomime 

We had a wonderful time at the pantomime on Tuesday. A big thank you to all the 

parents who volunteered to help.  

  

Top photo: Yashika and Nathaniel on stage with the dame. 

Bottom photo: The auditorium, Watford Palace Theatre 



 

We hope that you will have a happy 

and restful Christmas holiday and 

we look forward to seeing you all on 

Monday 8
th

 January 2024. 


